
 

 
 

 

February 27, 2024 

 

Greetings Parents, 

 

The Suffolk Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. is excited to offer our 2024 

Spring College Tour. The tour will take place on Thursday, April 4 – Friday, April 5, 2024. We 

will visit five Historically Black Colleges/Universities (HBCUs), stopping at Virginia Union 

University (Richmond, VA), Virginia State University (Petersburg, VA), Winston-Salem State 

University (Winston-Salem, NC), North Carolina A&T University (Greensboro, NC), and North 

Carolina Central University (Durham, NC).  

 

This trip is an excellent opportunity for your student to get a first-hand glimpse of college life, 

increase their awareness of higher education, and foster familiarity with an on-campus 

environment. 

 

The cost of the trip is $150 and includes transportation, lodging, and meals. A $50 non-

refundable deposit is due ASAP. Final payment is due on Friday, March 22, 2024. We will hold 

a Mandatory Parent Meeting on March 20 at 6:00 p.m. at Greater First Baptist Church 

Orlando (600 Factory Street, Suffolk, VA 23434), where you can find out final details about the 

trip, and we will answer any questions you may have. 

Please note that spaces are limited and allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. You can 

access the registration form by visiting the chapter’s website at www.suffolkdst.org or clicking 

on this link: https://form.jotform.com/240536305645151. We anticipate a strong demand for 

spaces, thus encourage a prompt response to avoid disappointment. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Alexis Olds 

at sacdst64.gems@gmail.com or Mrs. Sierra Ashe at sacdst64.edu@gmail.com. 

 

Victoriously, 

 

 

Belinda S. Pitts 

Chapter President 
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A detailed view of the itinerary: 

 

 

 

 


